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Coughlin Midlige & Garland LLP congratulates Jim Wyse and Julia Talarick on receiving the 2015
Outstanding Service Award from the Center for Great Expectations (“CGE").

Jim and Julia were recognized for their pro bono work in connection with the CGE’s expansion of
adolescent housing. The CGE provides a safe place for homeless, pregnant women to commit to having
healthy babies and to work to “break the cycle” of generational homelessness, trauma, abuse and
addiction.
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